
 
 
 

 
Five Dock Public School’s Koori Kids 2024 

Five Dock Public School’s Koori Kids program has a vision that all our Aboriginal 
students are proud, passionate and have a strong understanding of their 
Aboriginality. 

Our Koori Kids program: 

 
In 2024, Koori Kids will continue their cultural education by collaborating with 
The University of Sydney's School of Public and Indigenous Health. Other 
Aboriginal companies will also play a larger role in Koori Kids’ cultural education. 
These lessons will continue to strengthen student’s connection to culture. 
Families of Koori Kids will continue to be invited to participate in our cultural 
activities. 

 
'Bring a buddy' program will also continue in 2024. Bringing a non-Indigenous 
buddy to Koori Kids lessons gives our Aboriginal students the opportunity to 
share their culture with a non-Indigenous member of their class.  


